

STATE OF TEXAS OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

There is no doubt that one of the highest priorities and duties we have is to ensure young Texans receive the knowledge and skills required to build lives out of their dreams and to fulfill their bright futures as the next leaders of our state and nation. Across the state of Texas, human resources professionals play an essential role in empowering our schools to fulfill this fundamental mission.

By implementing effective practices for hiring quality staff to teach young Texans and expertly serving the needs of students, teachers and administrators, which creates a healthy and safe learning environment, human resources professionals help our schools to be productive and healthy learning environments.

At this time, I encourage all Texans to join me in recognizing all of our devoted human resources professionals for the vital role they play in our ever developing educational system.

Therefore, I, Greg Abbott, Governor of Texas, do hereby proclaim October 10, 2017, to be

Texas Education Human Resources Day



in Texas, and urge the appropriate recognition whereof.

In official recognition whereof, I hereby affix my signature this the 5th day of September, 2017.

Governor of Texas